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Ms. Kristine M. Gebbie, Secretary
Department of Health

1112 South Quince Street

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Ms. Gebbie:

Thark you for your letter of September 11, 1992, responding to our comments
and recummendations following our review of the State's radiation control
program which were sent to you in our letter dated August 21, 1992.

We appreciate the positive actions you and your staff are implementing in
response to our comments. We expect that the State will continue to conduct
the program in the same excellent manner as in the past. We were indeed
pleased that your regulations were up-to-date.

1 appreciate your support of the State's radiation control program and look
forward to working with you in the future. Should you have any questions,
please feel free to contact me or Mr. Jack Hornor, Region V, State Agreements
Officer.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:
L S. A, Schwarts

‘Carlton Kammerer, Director
Office of State Programs

cc:  Terry R. Strong, Director, Washington
Division of Raciation Protection
John B, Martin, Regional Administrator,
NRC Region V
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